
COUNCIL – 28 FEBRUARY 2024 

 

PUBLIC QUESTIONS 
 

Question 1 

 

David Royle, on behalf of the 

Sustainable Sawbridgeworth 

Community Group, to ask Cllr Tim 

Hoskin, the Executive Member for 

Environmental Sustainability  

Several years ago, Sawbridgeworth was promised EV charging 

points in Bell Street car park and preliminary work was carried out. 

Can we please now have a definitive timetable for their installation? 
 

 


